
G-CAT Board Meeting  6/16/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Irene Young 
             
 
Discussion: 
  

� May  minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed financials.  We had a profit for May of $44,134 this year compared to 
$30,438 for last year.  June is looking good.      
 

� Lost one of the outside tournaments booked due to their problems.  So far the 
tournaments we have had have been successful. 

 
� New signs seem to be helping reduce the number of non-golf walkers during golf 

hours. 
 

� Getting some new merchandise in the pro shop including logo golf balls. 
 

� Loren and Larry are working with Noonan”s to improve beverage cart service. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


